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November 18, 2022 

 

To Whom it May Concern,  

Thank you for the continued support of our girls and our council throughout the years. Through our 

partnership with the Tampa Bay Rays, we have increased program accessibility, provided program 

scholarships to hundreds of girls throughout the Greater Tampa Bay area, and distributed brand-new 

running shoes and athleisure attire for those families in need. The Tampa Bay Rays have made a long-

lasting impact in our community, and we are beyond excited to see what the future brings!  

We fully support the Rays RFP submission which not only outlines a plan for a new ballpark, but even 

more importantly, addresses the challenges our community faces by contributing largely to the 

workforce development in the area, creating wide-ranging opportunities for sustainability and 

promoting the historic importance to the Gas Plant site. In partnership with the Rays, this development 

will create a strong foundation for our community for decades to come.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration, and please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions.  

 

Shine bright!  

 

Quenita Oats, Executive Director  
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